
1

Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 4:35 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 1600251
Attachments: FPL; FPL

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:51 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 1600251 
 
 
 
Copy on file, see 1232295C.  DHood 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 04, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 00095-17
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Collin Roehner

From: Terry Summerlot <tlsummerlot@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:14 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FPL

Yes we are a customer of FPL. Our address is 131 Westrobin Ln. Palm Coast, Fl. 32164. Just to be clear, we have been 
pleased with FPL. I just don't understand how they can continue to basically ask for more and more money when it's 
hard enough for most people to get by.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Collin Roehner

From: Terry Summerlot <tlsummerlot@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 9:42 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FPL

I'm not sure if this is the correct contact but my concern is FPL. I understand that now they want to pass on the cost of 
restoring power after the hurricane on to the customers. If I'm not mistaking they were just granted a rate hike with 
another in the near future. Maybe I'm wrong but I believe that is their job to provide and restore power if necessary. For 
the life of me I don't understand how they could be granted another rate hike although temporary for doing what they 
are supposed to do. Could you please explain this to me. Thank you . 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




